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On 3/11/16, a provider alert was disseminated explaining to behavioral health providers 
that the post-enrollment site visits were going to occur. This has led to some confusion 
that we are clarifying as follows: 

Any moderate risk provider who enrolled as a new provider within the past four 
years will receive an unscheduled post-enrollment visit. Providers will not receive 
a personalized letter about the post-enrollment visits. Moderate risk providers 
include:   

 Substance Use Disorder Programs 

 Mental Health Therapy Groups 

 Outpatient Mental Health Centers 

 Psychiatric Rehabilitation Providers  

 Mobile Treatment Providers 

The letter that was attached does not apply to individual providers.  

So What Happens Now? 

Providers do NOT need to contact Medicaid nor Beacon Health Options regarding this 
process.  The letter was sent out as a reminder of the required information that will be 
requested at the time of the site visit. This information is federally required under 42 
CFR § 455.104.  

  


